
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  
 

Scholastic Book Club 
You still have time to order from our 

Scholastic Book club and to support our school 

library with orders placed.  Please visit the 

website on the link below and place your order 

online by 24th November to receive for 

Christmas:  

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/wood-

fold/digital-book-club  

 

 
PTFA Trick or Treat Lucky Dip 

Thank you for all your support for the PTFA 

Trick or Treat Lucky Dip on Tuesday. The 

children thoroughly enjoyed it and a fantastic 

total of £143.00 was made for PTFA school 

funds! 

Jacob’s Charity Fundraising 
We are proud of Jacob W in Y6T who is raising 

money for Cancer Research by doing 100 

squats a day for the whole of November!  If 

you would like to donate to support Jacob with 

this, please click on the link below: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/c

harlottes-giving-page-262766 

 

Context for Learning 
The Autumn 2 Context for Learning is now 

available to view on the school website on the 

following link: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/page/cont

ext-for-learning/108878  

 

School Bags 
A reminder that as the weather is getting 

colder and your child is wearing a bigger coat, 

we have limited room for storing school bags, 

so please could you ensure that your child’s 

bag is of a small size only. Thank you. 

 

School Uniform 

A reminder that children may wear watches in 

school, but jewellery, including earrings, 

is not allowed and your child will be asked to 

take them out.  Please also ensure that all 

items of uniform, including coats, are clearly 

labelled with your child’s name and class. 

                                

 
 

Scooters & Bikes  
 

Please remember that, for health and safety 

reasons, scooters and bikes are not to be 

ridden on school premises.  Please make sure 

your child gets off them at the gate. 
 

Year 4 Swimming Cancelled  
 

Please note that Swimming lessons for both 

Year 4 classes are cancelled for next week 

only, due to their school trip. 

 

PTFA Christmas Clothing Sale 

 
Don’t forget next week beginning Monday 6th 

November, we are accepting donations of 

good quality Christmas clothes in 

preparation for our PTFA Christmas Clothing 

sale to be held on Tuesday 21st November.  If 

you have any Christmas jumpers, t-shirts, 

dresses, leggings of any size, we would be 

most grateful to receive them.  Many thanks. 

 
Class Attendance 

The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH with 99.3% and for KS2 

it’s Y5H with 99%. 

 

School Dinners  
We will be on Week 2 when we return after 

half term; the menu is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 

 

 

  REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Monday 6th – Friday 10th November – 

Donations of pre-loved Christmas clothes 

Thursday 9th November – Y4 Trip to 

Liverpool Empire – return to school at 5.30pm 

approx. 
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